




 

Betty Jo Mahan <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org> 

Fwd: rezoning on Washington Pike 
1 message 

Mike Brusseau <mike.brusseau@knoxmpc.org> Wed, Apr 11, 2012 at 8:33 AM 
To: Betty Jo Mahan <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org> 
Cc: Buz Johnson <buz.johnson@knoxmpc.org> 

Support of staff recommendation for items 33 and 34. 
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Kevin P. Murphy >murphysprings@gmail.com<  
Date: Tue, Apr 10, 2012 at 1:02 PM 
Subject: rezoning on Washington Pike 
To: Mike Brusseau <mike.brusseau@knoxmpc.org> 
Cc: mark.donaldson@knoxmpc.org 
 
 
Hi Mike, 
 
I read through the rezoning report and am fully in favor of the staff recommendation. I plan to be at 
the meeting on Thursday to speak in favor of it. Nice job all around with it 0 it does a good job of 
capturing the area patterns and considering the Hillside and Ridgetop Plan guidelines. 
 
--Kevin 
 
 
 
--  
Michael A. Brusseau, AICP, Senior Planner 
Knoxville-Knox County Metropolitan Planning Commission 
City-County Building, Suite 403 
400 Main St. 
Knoxville, TN  37902 
Phone: (865) 215-2500 
Fax: (865) 215-2068
www.knoxmpc.org
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